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Hospitality Co-Chair Discusses California’s Minimum Wage
Increase for Fast Food Workers

News

10.17.23


In an interview with SHRM, Alden Parker discusses California’s Senate Bill AB 1228, which sets a

$20 minimum wage for fast-food workers starting on April 1, 2024.

To read the article visit SHRM (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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